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25th Anniversary Celebration Dinner 

The year 2013 marks an important milestone in the HKIAAT’s history as we are celebrating our 
25th anniversary.  To commemorate this special occasion, we held a celebration dinner on  
4 October 2013 to share the joy with our stakeholders.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The dinner was a delightful and memorable event. Nearly 200 guests attended including 
government officials, principals/ heads of our accredited programme providers, presidents/ 
chairmen of professional bodies and business associations, and our fellow members and 
students. We were very pleased to have Martin Siu, Deputy Director of Accounting Services, 
The Treasury, as our guest of honour to talk to us about the critical attributes of accountants, 
while the Hon. Kenneth Leung spoke about how the expertise of accounting professionals can 
keep the Hong Kong economy growing.  Their insights were extremely valuable. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Martin Siu, Deputy Director of Accounting Services,  

The Treasury, our guest of honour, addressing the audience 

Professor Stella Cho, President of HKIAAT, giving her 

welcome speech 

Officiating at the opening ceremony A toast to our next 25 years 
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The climax of the event reached when our incumbent President, Professor Stella Cho and our 
past presidents who attended the event, including Messrs. Valiant Cheung, William Chan, 
Joseph Yau, Doug Oxley and Johnson Kong, shared some stories about their time at the 
HKIAAT. Four members of the HKICPA Singing Interest Group then gave a fantastic 
performance. The dinner ended with the exciting lucky draw prizes presentation, with all guests 
having had an enjoyable evening.   

  

 

 

 

 

The Hon. Kenneth Leung giving his speech HKIAAT past and present board members and guests at the 

top table 

The incumbent President and Past Presidents of HKIAAT talk about their time at the helm  

Bursting into song with HKICPA Singing Interest Group Representatives 


